
Packington Men's Group (PMG)
Surprise Presentation to Rick Melville, whose 15 
years as founder and leader of the Men's Group 
was commemorated on 14th February by the 
presentation of a Silver Salver and a Carriage 
Clock, subscribed-to covertly by all PMG 
members, and inscribed to record his sterling 
achievement for posterity. Incoming chairman 
David Fill was praised by Rick, who declared 
proudly that the Men's Group was now "in very 
good hands." David is here seen behind Rick with 
the presentation card signed by all contributors.

Modern Genealogy Tools was our topic on Thursday 14th February in 
the Church Room, when 23 members heard an illustrated description by 
Robert Dilworth of how modern information tools and the internet bring 
family research documents to the comfort of our own homes, instead of 
needing expensive journeys to Somerset House or National Archives.

Thursday 6th March 2008. is our  re-scheduled meeting on the topic of 
Homeopathy,  at  Yew Tree Farm, Normanton Road with thanks in 
advance to Brenda and Brian Moorhouse. Member's Ladies are also invited. 
Lady guest speaker, Sue Miles, will describe a complementary therapy 

that treats symptoms of illness with very dilute 
preparations. It's sometimes possible to obtain 
homeopathic treatment through the five NHS 
homeopathic hospitals in the UK - but 
homeopathy has also been mildly controversial, so 

this should be a lively talk. Please let Mike Taylor know, in advance,  
on 414862 if you and your lady can come, for  seating planning.
Next date for your diary: Thursday 10th April 2008, 7.30pm, at 17 
The Grange, "A Masonic Insight", guest speaker David Jackson.
Members' views, and new members, are always welcomed - please contact

David Fill Chairman    560228
Mike Taylor 414862 
Wally Instrall 416786 
Clifford McKee 563099
Robert Dilworth Secretary    411673   rd.i@virgin.net
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